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April 1, 2024 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
Hon. Herbert H. Hilliard, Chairman 
c/o Ectory Lawless, Docket Room Manager 
Tennessee Public Utility Commission 
502 Deaderick Street, 4th Floor 
Nashville, TN 37243 
TPUC.DocketRoom@tn.gov 

RE: Docket to Investigate and Consider Potential Issues and Modifications to The 
Collective Capital Riders of Tennessee-American Water Company 
TPUC Docket No. 19-00103 

Dear Chairman Hilliard: 

Pursuant to the Stipulation and Settlement Agreement approved by the Commission in the 
above-captioned matter, including paragraph 15, Tennessee-American Water Company (“TAWC”) 
hereby notifies the Commission and the parties in TPUC Docket 19-00103 of its intent to utilize 
deferral accounting for Depreciation, Property tax and interest expense in 2024. As always, please let 
us know if you have any questions. 

Very truly yours, 

BUTLER SNOW LLP 

Melvin J. Malone 
clw 
cc: Bob Lane, TAWC 

Karen Stachowski, Consumer Advocate Division  
Frederick Hitchcock, Chambliss, Bahner & Stophel, P.C. 
Ryan McGehee, Counsel for TPUC Party Staff 

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket 
Room on April 1, 2024 at 2:06 p.m.
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

I hereby certify that a true and correct copy of the foregoing was served via U.S. Mail or 
electronic mail upon: 

Karen H. Stachowski, Esq. 
Deputy Attorney General 
Office of the Tennessee Attorney General 
Consumer Advocate Division 
P.O. Box 20207 
Nashville, TN 37202-0207 
Karen.Stachowski@ag.tn.gov 
 
Frederick Hitchcock 
Chambliss, Bahner & Stophel P.C. 
605 Chestnut Street, Suite 1700 
Chattanooga, TN 37450 
rhitchcock@chamblisslaw.com 
 
Ryan McGehee 
Senior Counsel 
Tennessee Public Utility Commission 
502 Deaderick Street, 4th Floor 
Nashville, TN 37243 
Ryan.McGehee@tn.gov 

This the 1st day of April 2024. 

  
Melvin J. Malone 
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